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To: Toyota Motor Vietnam Co., Ltd (TMV) 
(Address: Phuc Thang street, Phuc Yen, Vinh Phuc)
Below is response of Customs Management Supervision Department - General Department of Customs regarding TMV’s Official Dispatch no. 1632/2018/TMV-GA about C/Os issued in Malaysia: 
Due to an error to the C/O issuance system which changes the unit of measurement into “H87” instead of “pieces”. Malaysian authorities recommend that traders should not apply for physical C/Os until the error is fixed though physical C/Os are still available. 
Regarding erroneous C/Os that have been rejected, TMV shall follow instructions in Article 9 of Appendix VII of Circular No. 22/2016/TT-BCT dated October 03, 2016 of The Ministry of Industry and Trade.
For your information and compliance./.
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